

"A Home for Learning, Laughing, Caring and Trying"

Head Teacher: Carole Clemens B.Ed Hons PGDipEd

Tel: 0115 917 9881

Email: office@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk Email: head@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk

30th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas is one of the most exciting times of the year and the FS team would like to ensure that it is as magical as possible for the children. As we cannot go ahead with our usual Christmas programme, we would like to host a **special Christmas experience on Tuesday 8**th **December.**

This will include a winter wonderland trail created by the staff, a creative session making Christmas crafts in the elves workshop, receive a present from a special visitor and hot chocolate and a biscuit to warm us up at the end. **This will run during the afternoon session until 4pm (Nursery 3.50pm).** Children booked in to after school club will still attend afterwards and receive their meal as usual. If you do not want your child to attend or take part in this experience, you may collect at 3/3.15pm as usual.

If we do not receive a reply slip we will assume you are collecting your child at our normal dismissal time.

To cover the cost of this exciting event we ask for a donation of £5. If you would like your child to participate please fill in the slip below and enclose your donation. Please return this slip to the class teachers by **Friday 5**th **December**.

Any additional funds received will be used to buy future resources for the children. This will enable us to plan lots more exciting experiences for the children!

Thank you
The FS team
Please return this reply slip to school by 5 th December
I would like my child to attend the winter wonderland experience
Name:
rume
S lave.
Class:
_
I enclose the £5 donation.

Banks Road, Toton, Beeston, Nottingham, NG9 6HE. Web: www.banksroadschool.co.uk









